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About the Project 
In March 2018, Lake County began the CR 455 Extension 
Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study to 
consider proposed transportation improvements from 
Schofield Road to Hartwood Marsh Road in Lake County, 
Florida. This corridor lies in unincorporated Lake County 
and partially within the limits of the City of Clermont. The 
length of this Study area is approximately 4.7 miles in 
length.  

A Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study 
is an environmental and engineering process used to 
document social, economic, natural, and physical 
environmental impacts associated with a proposed 
transportation improvement project. 

The purpose of this Study is to determine the location 
and conceptual design of feasible build alternatives for 
roadway improvements and their social, economic and 
environmental effects. As alternatives are identified and 
evaluated, the Study team will consider this corridor’s 
setting, the area’s mobility needs, and the public’s input. 
There are many opportunities for the public to share 
their ideas and concerns throughout the Study. It is 
anticipated that the Study will be completed by 
December 2019. 
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